Five-day lecture tour in the United Arab Emirates
sponsored by The British Council, December 2006

Feedback from meetings

The feedback from both your meetings here was overwhelmingly positive. Teachers in Abu Dhabi, often neglected on the tour circuit, were really interested to get a real life ELT celebrity to talk to!!! 

Other feedback came via third parties – your trip to Nord Anglia in Al Ain and CfBT here were very much appreciated. You set exactly the right tone, dealt with the teachers at the right level and got everybody involved in the workshop. The teachers working here on the primary and secondary school projects can often feel quite isolated and desperately need more professional development. Needless to say, they very much appreciated you making the effort to come all the way down here to talk to them. 

All in all, a very successful visit which has been greatly to the benefit of the British Council and English teachers in the country.

Peter Williams, AD
